
 

 

 
 
Termo Postpones Release of Environmental Impact Report for Project 
 
After a thorough review of the current situation in Aliso Canyon, its potential effect on the community 
of Porter Ranch, the current economics of oil production and after discussions with Supervisor 
Antonovich, Councilman Englander and Porter Ranch Neighborhood Council leaders, The Termo 
Company (Termo) has decided to postpone the release of the Public Draft Environmental Impact 
Report (DEIR) for the North Aliso Canyon Project. Termo intends to resume the LA County EIR process 
sometime in the future. 
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Contact:  
Ralph Combs 
Manager, Corporate Development 
The Termo Company 
RalphC@TermoCo.com 
(562) 279-1955 
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